
11am

Introit: Holy, Holy, Holy 

Call to Worship 

Open our eyes, Lord,
We want to see Jesus.

To reach out and touch Him,
And say that we love Him.

Open our ears, Lord, 
And help us to listen.
Open our eyes, Lord, 
We want to see Jesus

Invocation

Meditation Psalm 9:1-2: Taleetha Boyd

Hymn NAH 439: “My Jesus, I Love Thee” 
 

Tithes and Offerings 

Family Prayer: Marvin Muraya

Children’s Story: Vanesa Pizzuto

Development Offering

Scripture Reading Genesis 37:1-4: Nebojsa Zivanov

Hymn: “Wonderful, Merciful Saviour” 

Sermon: "Surviving an Imperfect Family”
Dr Daniel Duda 

Hymn: “How Deep the Father's Love”

Benediction:  Pastor Dejan Stojkovic 

CONTACTS

Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Sam Neves
samneves@mac.com / 07522 088 007

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline WED 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES
Today:  7:41pm   Next Friday: 7:26pm
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9.45am

Welcome: Christine Cornwall

Hymn NAH 5: “Let All the World”, Livia Piciorang

Prayer: Octavian Piciorang

Missions News: Etienne and Carolyn Guenin

“Make me a Channel of Your Peace”, Amy Cornwall

Discussion Groups: Philip as a Missionary

Mission Offering & Prayer: Etienne Guenin

Hymn NAH 486: “Work, for the Night is Coming”

Benediction: Sheena Murphy

PRAYER CORNER  Let us continue to pray for the migrants,
and that  a solution may be found for  the present  crisis.
Also, please remember the people of Ukraine.

FAMILY MINISTRY PRAYER BASKET is with  the Wragg family.
Please continue to pray for Simon, Colleen, Ashley, Grant
and Jordan, who seek guidance for the boys' careers, as
well as for Colleen's dad who is undergoing chemotherapy
still.  "Before  they  call  I  will  answer,  while  they  are  still
speaking I will hear." Isaiah 65:24

STANBOROUGH NEWS Please help to complete the task of
distributing these by taking a bundle from the North Porch
to deliver to the houses listed. Thank you for your help.

THE SINGING GROUP will be going to Green Bank at 3.30pm
and then to Fairhaven at 4.15pm today.

THE WELFARE DEPARTMENT welcomes gifts of food such as
tinned vegetables, fruit and soup, dried pasta, jars of pasta
sauce, jam, honey and spreads, etc.

DO YOU WORK WITH CHILDREN OR VULNERABLE ADULTS?  If so
you  are  required  by  law  to  have  a  DBS  (formerly  CRB)
certificate  of  good  conduct.  Please  contact  Pat  Walton
(01923 672500) urgently if you need to get a certificate so that
we can help you to obtain one as soon as possible. 

DEVELOPMENT  UPDATE Progress  this  week  has  included
reinstatement of  the woodblock flooring in  the worship hall,
building of the platform and wonderwall, installation of stained
glass windows, second fix works and decoration.

ADVENTURER/PATHFINDER  CLUB  resumes  tomorrow,  6
September, 9.45am-12 noon.

THE  NOMINATING  COMMITTEE begins  its  work  tomorrow,
Sunday, at 7:30pm. The committee's foremost desire is to be
led by the Holy Spirit. Thank you for taking the time to lift up
the committee in your prayers and asking God to help us all to
be open to his calling.

SENIOR CLUB RESUMES THIS MONDAY 7 September, 2-4pm. As
in the past, we are starting our season with a recital  by our
resident  Korean  group.  Please  come  along  and  give  your
support. New members are particularly welcome.

STANBOROUGH  PARK  COLLEGE  OF  MUSIC  REGISTRATION  7-9
September  from  3pm  in  the  Centre  for  current  and  new
students. Lessons available in strings, guitar, woodwind, piano,
organ,  trumpet,  singing,  musicianship  and  theory,  from
beginners to advanced, GCSE to A Level. The new erm begins
Monday 14 September. Enquiries to info@spcm.org.uk 

TUESDAY TALKS this Tuesday, 8 September, at 8pm. “Plato and
Nathan: How We Reason”, by Pastor Jacques Venter. A light
supper  will  be  served  at  7pm.  Please  invite  your  friends,
neighbours and relatives.

CHOIR  REHEARSAL  takes  place  every  Friday  at  7pm  in  the
Beech Room. We are preparing to sing Handel's "Messiah" with
the Orchestra for our Church Opening Concert on Saturday, 7
November. For details email stanboroughmusic@gmail.com 

THE SOUP RUN goes out next Friday, 11 September, at 8.30pm
to visit the homeless in London. The leader is Judy Plaatjes and 
the driver is Carlton Plaatjes. If you would like to go on the
Soup Run, please see Pat Walton.

SOUPER SABBATH 12 SEPTEMBER Please join us for lunch
and fellowship next Sabbath after the service. It would
be  helpful  to  know  if  you  plan  to  attend:  please
contact Dave or Alison:  d.burgess330@btinternet.com,
07725  322490  alison.burgess4@btinternet.com,  07738
368248

WOMEN IN PRAYER 12 SEPTEMBER Ladies, we welcome
you  for  refreshments  at  1pm,  followed  by  the
programme  at  1.40pm,  with  inspiring  testimonies  of
answers to prayer. Please note dates for the rest of the
year:  10  October,  14  November,  12  December.  “In
everything give thanks; for this is the will of God in Christ
Jesus for you.” 1 Thes 5:18

INTIMATE  ALLIES  14-18  SEPTEMBER,  7.30PM All  married
couples are invited to join us for this 5-night adventure
with Pastor Leslie and Irma Ackie. Admission is free but
please book your  place with Pastor  Mary as  soon as
possible. Feel free to invite other married couples.

THE TUESDAY REVELATION STUDY GROUP resumes on 22
September at 10.30am. 

MACMILLAN AFTERNOON TEA,  Friday 25 September in
the Stanborough Centre from 3pm to 4.30pm.

ADC-VOP  70TH  ANNIVERSARY  CELEBRATION  The
Adventist Discovery Centre, formerly known as the VOP,
will celebrate 70 years of service in the UK and is calling
all  friends, supporters, past and presents students and
former employees to join this service of thanksgiving on
Sabbath  26  September  2015  at  Ruach  City  Church,
Gaumont  State  Theatre,  197-199  Kilburn  High  Road,
London  NW6  7HY.  Return  coach  transport  available
from Stanborough Church £15.00 per person: contact
the ADC office  01923 672606.  All  are welcome. Free
tickets from www.discoveronline.org.uk/adc70.php

1 OR 2-BEDROOM FLAT NEEDED for long term rental by
two Adventist  ladies  from  the beginning  of  October.
Contact  Gabriela  at  gabi.lupu@gmail.com,  01923
578947 or 07823 852795.

Sabbath School Announcements

Announcements

Announcements
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